APS P&C Newsletter - Building Bridges
March 2024

We Need You!!
The APS P&C are a very very small group of volunteers, and we URGENTLY need an Events Co-Ordinator, or even Co-Ordinators.
The clothes-go-round scheduled for April has been postponed due to a shortage of volunteers. 
Without a co-ordinator the following events may NOT be possible this year:
· Mother’s Day afternoon tea 
· Father’s Day breakfast
· Democracy Sausage Sizzles – Sept 2024
Are you, or you and a friend able to help organise any of the above? – Full run sheet, and support provided for all events.
please contact asquithpublicpandc.president@gmail.com for further details.

Thank you for your help or attendance at our annual Welcome back BBQ. By all accounts, everyone was having a fun afternoon.

If you are able to volunteer for any of the following, please contact us:
· Uniform shop volunteers - asquithpublicpandc.president@gmail.com
· Friday lunchtime garden club -  asquithenvirohub.au@gmail.com
· Canteen https://signup.zone/aps-snackshack

APS Working BEE was postponed to Term 2 due to rain. – watch this space for the new date.

